
 
DATE:  November 17, 2015 

SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification   

RE:  Telecommunication Services  

TO:  All Prospective Proposers  

This Letter of Clarification is issued as part of the referenced solicitation for the purpose of 

answering questions timely received in response to this RFP:  

 

Questions and Answers 

  

1. Question: Is there an address list of the “remote” facilities included in the scope of 

this RFP? 

 

Answer: Our principal facilities are as follows:   
 

 George R. Brown Convention Center 

1001 Avenida de las Americas 

Houston, Texas 77010 

 

 Wortham Theater Center 

501 Texas Avenue  

Houston, Texas 77002  

 

 Jones Hall for the Performing Arts  

615 Louisiana Street  

Houston, Texas 77002 

 

 Miller Outdoor Theatre  

6000 Herman Park Drive  

Houston, Texas 77030 

 

2. Question: Would HFC consider delaying the RFP for Telecommunication Services to 

allow respondent an opportunity to respond to the DAS RFP?  

 

Answer: No.  

 

When issued, Letters of Clarification automatically become a part of the RFP and supersede any 

previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. Proposers are responsible for 

ensuring that they have obtained any such previous letters associated with this solicitation. By 

submitting a proposal, Proposers shall be deemed to have received all Letters of Clarification and 

to have incorporated them into their proposal. 


